Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2010 2:39 PM

To: 'Lia Holden'

Subject: RE: Notice of planned Field Activities - RO 000511 3255 Mecartney Road, Alameda, BP
11270

Hello Lia,

Thank you for the notification. You may proceed with sampling on Friday, August 27, 2010. Also, ACEH does not
oppose an earlier start time than 11:30 am.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Lia Holden [mailto:LHolden@deltaenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2010 11:44 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Notice of planned Field Activities - RO 000511 3255 Mecartney Road, Alameda, BP 11270

Hello Mr. Khatri,
The case number has been corrected in the subject line.

Lia Holden, PG | Geologist - Project Manager | North American Operations

Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company

Direct (408) 826-1863 | Fax (408) 225 8506 | Mobile (408) 410-9781 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411
lholden@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com

SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES FOR GLOBAL LEADERS

Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com
Confidentiality Notice: If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please delete it. Thank you.




From: Lia Holden

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2010 11:27 AM

To: 'Paresh.khatri@acgov.org’

Cc: Nadine Periat

Subject: Notice of planned Filed Activities - RO 00051 3255 Mecartney Road, Alameda, BP 11270

Hello Mr. Khatri,

We are providing the notification as required for field activities. Per the voicemail | left for you, we have
scheduled vapor sampling at the subject site for Friday August 27, 2010. Field activities will commence at
8:00 am. If you require a full 72 hours pre-field notification, we can begin sampling at 11:30 am, or
postpone field activities until Tuesday, August 31, 2010. Please let me know your preference.

Thank you,

Lia

Lia Holden, PG | Geologist - Project Manager | North American Operations

Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company

Direct (408) 826-1863 | Fax (408) 225 8506 | Mobile (408) 410-9781 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411
Iholden@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com

SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES FOR GLOBAL LEADERS

Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com
Confidentiality Notice: If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please delete it. Thank you.




